
How is the Salish Sea different from Puget Sound? 
 

Come learn the answer to this and much more with 40 Hours of FREE 

classroom & field based training taught by local and regional experts 

covering topics including Salish Sea ecosystems, human interactions, 

current issues, ongoing  recovery efforts, and how you can make a 

difference as a volunteer!  

 

Classes  are every Thursday from March 5 – April 30, 3-6 PM at  

 Padilla Bay Reserve, 10441 Bayview-Edison Road,  Mount Vernon   

 

Applications available at www.skagitmrc.org 

Don’t delay, class space is limited to the first 35 participants! 

 
Questions may be directed to Catherine Buchalski at cbuchalski@padillabay.gov 

or by phone (360) 428-1559  

 

NOW ACCEPTING 

REGISTRATIONS 

for the 2015  

VOLUNTEER TRAINING!  

This training has been funded in part by the United States Environmental Protection Agency 


